
Summer Reading Assignment for 
Incoming 5th Grade Students  

 
All 5th graders will begin the 2018-2019 school year having read ​Frindle​ by Andrew Clements 
and completed the crossword puzzle over the summer.  Please have your book finished and be 
ready to turn in your completed crossword on the first day of school.   You will be taking the 
Frindle test during your first week back.  Students may purchase their own copy of Frindle or 
find one at your public library.  Each student has been given a hard copy of the crossword.  
 

 


